
27th February 2024

Acknowledgement of effort and performance

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter has been written to acknowledge the hard work and progress that has been
made by your child so far this year. As a school, we champion the importance of not only
having a good attitude towards learning but also having the desire to want to be
successful in all areas.

Following the feedback that was given by teachers last term and the assessments that
were also completed, we wanted to praise them for achieving all of the following:

● Having good attendance
● Showing good commitment to learning across multiple subjects
● On average performing at a level that is close to or exceeds their target grades
● Being awarded a notable number of positive behaviour points

Please praise them for all of the above points listed and push them to not only maintain it
but also improve on it. We know this wouldn’t be possible without the support and
guidance they receive at home so please keep this as a record of what they have
managed to achieve so far.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact.

Yours faithfully,

Miss H Cutting

Raising Standards Lead- Year 8


